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I’m writing to you with relation to the Motocross application hearing this Thursday, March 9th. I live in 
Hornton. 

I am shocked that our elected representatives ( ie Parish Council) are being denied a chance to put their case 
at Thursday’s meeting . I would like to request that the existing set of conditions is tightened and the 
decision is delayed until proper consideration can be given to the issue. I would also hope that at the very 
least, the voice of our representatives has to be heard at any hearing.

Looking forward to hearing from you 

Best regards

Polina 

Sent from my iPhone


